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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3015 

 
Provider Type 91 (Pharmacist) May Link to Provider Groups Starting 
February 22, 2023 
Effective February 22, 2023, the Online Provider Enrollment (OPE) tool has been updated to allow provider type 91 
(Pharmacist) to link to groups during the enrollment process.  The update will allow individual pharmacists to link 
to a provider group and have the provider group bill for pharmacist-performed services. 

Instructions for linking to a group are available under “Group Association” in Chapter 2 of the OPE User Manual.  
Provider groups that individual providers may link to are listed in the Provider Enrollment Information Booklet. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp42/provider/Home/tabid/477/Default.aspx
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_OPE_User_Manual_Ch2.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_Provider_Enrollment_Information_Booklet.pdf

